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Dear Lois, 

I am glad that the adopt-a-Center plan is being used. I 
think it is the best way to raise money. Should you not write 
a special letter to each group of volunteers, telling them of the 
situation in the area they worked? 

As to the pictures it is my Judgement and the Judgement of 
those I have consulted that the pictures (with one exception in 
the group you sent) don't really stand on their own feet as 
desirable pieces of art. I'm sorry. I wish the kids, and the 
movement generally, produced writing, pictures etc. of a higher 
order. Should I send 'em back? 

I'm interested in money for the Jackson office, also for 
Laurel. But I don't seem to be doing much fund-raising, what with 
everything else. 

Love, 
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